
FROM: Steve Callahan, Chief Engineer 
WRNI 1290 KHZ 
Providence, R.I. 02904 

TO: Dx Listener 

This is to confirm your reception of WRNI on January 20, 2002 from 12:07A to 12:59A. 
It was a challenge to run the test in the middle of a blizzard, but I'm pleased with the 
reports from California to Maine to Georgia. 

We operate with 10 Kilowatts at night with a three tower antenna array in North 
Providence aimed toward the south. WRNI and WXNI are the NPR stations serving 
Rhode Island with local and network news and talk programming. 

Thank you for your reception and I've enclosed one of our easily applied and equally 
easily removed window stickers. 


